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A Statement from the Massachusetts Gaming Commission  

regarding Caesars Lawsuit 
 

The lawsuit filed by Caesars is without merit. The Investigations and Enforcement 
Bureau (IEB), comprised of seasoned investigators, acts independently to protect 
the public interest.  The IEB is ultimately responsible for the report it presents to the 
Commission. The facts in that report are the basis for the IEB’s recommendation. 
Chairman Crosby had no role in the investigation, report or recommendations. As 
this is now pending litigation, neither Chairman Crosby nor the Commission will 
comment further on this matter. 
 
Elaine Driscoll, Director of Communications 
 

 


